
  
 
 
 
 
 

 
PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
 

The Tohono O’odham Nursing Care Authority continues with our Restricted Visitors policy at this 
time.  We are using all precautionary measures to slow this COVID-19 virus down. Should you wish 
to contact your loved ones here please use your telephone or smart phones to call or use video with 
them. Information on this process can be found by visiting www.toncacovid19.com.  
 
The National News continues to communicate to all communities that it is not a matter of IF but 
WHEN this will reach us, so we continuously move toward the best care for our residents.  We are 
not accepting any new residents, and Hospice care with Compassus Corporation will only be 
available for those residents already living here, should that be a need.  Information is ever changing 
with regulations by CMS and CDC and we will continue to abide by them. 
 
The Archie Hendricks Sr. Skilled Nursing Facility and Tohono O’odham Elder Assisted Living 
Residence do NOT have a case or death from COVID-19 and we pray that it remains that way for a 
long time.  We will keep the public informed in the event there is a case. 
 
We ask everyone to pray for our Nurses, CNAs, Caregivers, and all essential staff that continue to be 
at our residents’ side and especially for their families who cannot be with them.  We pray as well for 
all Health Care Employees, the Leadership of our Nation, and the essential employees that continue 
to make life as normal as possible, such as the Nation’s employees, the mailmen, the supply truck 
drivers, etc. 
 
Please abide by the Tohono O’odham Nation’s Executive Stay-At-Home Order.  Practice Social 
Distancing when you go out.  Wash your hands for 20 seconds, often.  Help us care for the ones you 
love because we love them too.  If there are any questions, please call us at (520) 585-5500. 
 
 
 


